Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1348

From: Sarah Schenk

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Submission re Extension of Emergency Powers
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:59:30 AM

You've got to be kidding!

You have no right to treat your constituents the way you do and no reasonable, believable
excuse to extend your emergency powers.

It is straight out power hunger and is neither acceptable nor needed.
Please remember that for every person who takes the time to write an email like this,

another ten are standing in the shadows cheering them on. I KNOW that is the truth in my
case and your blatant disregard for public opinion WILL be reflected at both the State and

Federal elections.

I am actually quite a nice person and writing emails of this nature does not come easily to
me but, ENOUGH IS ENOUGH!

I am hereby putting on record that I am totally, 100%, opposed to what you are proposing.

Sincerely
Sarah Schenk

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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